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26th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are taking part in the Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 12 December. Pupils can 
wear a Christmas jumper instead of a school jumper that day but must also wear the rest of their uniform. 
To take part, we are asking for a donation of £1 for each child. If your child does not want to take part, they 
must wear their full uniform as usual. 
 
We hope your children will want to join in the fun. The money will be used by Save the Children to help 
children live better lives in the UK and many different countries.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

J Moore      S Rai-Moore 

 

J Moore     S Rai-Moore 

Executive Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 
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